
 

 

2022 Stewardship Campaign Results 
 

Many thanks to everyone in our church family for prayerfully considering what offering you would 

make to God through our church this year and responding with generosity. On Consecration Sunday and 

the following weeks, we received 33 personal commitments for 2022, which is a substantial increase over 

the 22 pledges received last year. Your pledges are an act of worship and an investment in opportunities 

for God to work through us.  

 

Through your gifts, you will be a part of changing the lives of children and youth, ministering to those 

in need, and welcoming others into the embrace of Christ, not only with our own worship, Sunday School, 

VBS and youth programs, but also with our community services, outreach programs and connectional 

ministries.  

 At CUMC, we are committed to using our building and resources to serve those in need in our 

community. 

o Our Thrift Shop provides inexpensive clothing and household goods.  

o Our Nursery School offers high quality education at an affordable price.  

o Our classrooms and gathering rooms are regularly used as safe meeting spaces for 

self-help, anti-addiction support groups. 

 CUMC’s local outreach includes regular support of the LICC Food Pantry and holiday meals and 

gifts for families who are struggling. 

 Through our apportionments, we support missionaries, UMCOR disaster relief and 

connectional ministries, including: 

o Black College Fund 

o Africa University Fund 

o Appalachian Ministries Network 

o Asian Ministry/Council 

o Children Ministries 

o Farmworker & Migrant Ministries 

o Haitian Ministry 

o Hispanic Ministry 

o Young Adult Ministries 

o Mission and Disaster Response 

o Campus Ministries 

 

Our prayer is that you will find contentment in your life as you put God first in your giving and your 

living. May we all experience the joy that comes from knowing our gifts honor God and change lives! 


